
Improving our School – January 2024 

 

Parent Feedback 

questionnaire 

completed – Google 

Forms 

Reflections from the fete 

– more volunteers needed 

Christmas Fete went amazingly 

thank you for your hard work. 

Future events: 

 

- Easter Bake Off 

- Discos 

Next meeting – 

29.02.2024 @ 

2:30pm 

Positive Feedback 

given for the uniform 

order using Google 

Forms. 

Raise money for more 

playground equipment. 

PFA look for grants. Parent volunteers needed 

to help develop our 

grounds. 

- Allotments 

- Growing own fruit/veg 

 


